

Invitation letter

Dear Professor Thomas Braun :

In order to further aggregate the research strength of TCM acupuncture integration innovation, jointly promote the comprehensive revitalization and high-quality development of TCM. The "Chinese Medicine International symposiumon Integration and Innovation of Acupuncture and Moxibustion" is scheduled to be held on September 26, 2024 at Huangjiahu Campus, Hubei University of Chinese Medicine (No. 16, Huangjiahu West Road, Hongshan District, Wuhan). In light of your significant status and influence in the international field of Traditional Chinese Medicine acupuncture, we sincerely invite you to attend this conference and deliver a keynote speech.

Thank you for your concern and support!

College of Acupuncture Moxibustion and Orthopedics,

Hubei University of Chinese Medicine

September 1中炎母哲学院

